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Holiday Closing

St. John's Childcare will be closed
on Monday, Sept. 4™ in observance
of Labor Day. We would like to
wish all of our families a wonderful
and safe holiday.

Open House

We would like to invite all of our
families to join us for Open
House on Tuesday Sept. 26™
from 6:15-7:15. This is wonderful
time for you to meet with your
child's teacher and ask them any
questions that you may have.
The following events will be here:

e Monkeynastics

e Ms. Ruppel-music teacher

e Ms. Dalya -Art Enrichment

teacher
e Light refreshments

Updating Children's Records
It is that time again. We are in the
process of updating our children's
files. Please stop by the office and
update any information needed.

Tuition Express
Beginning in September we will be
transitioning over to Tuition
Express. This will be effective
October 1. Everyone must
complete a Tuition Express form.
This will enable us to process all
payments in a timely matter. If
you have any questions please
contact us or stop by the office.

September Birthday's

<+ Ms. Dalya 2™
<+ Ms. Sara 5™
Ms. Heidi 20™
%+ Ms. Yaresie 22™
#+ Ms. Cindy 22™
% Ms. Joanie 30™




